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Callan Park is the most wonderful public space. Such a welcome thing in our densely populated 
Inner City. Magnificent trees and sanctuary for wildlife. To privatise this would be an injustice to 
all who use it. As more and more green areas are felled our air quality worsens. We now have so 
many new roads and more traffic coming through our area we need every bit of green space we 
can get. 
Please, please leave Callan Park as it is. 


